
Important Notice – Scholavar Website 
Scholavar is a platform dedicated solely to community building, discovery, personalized 
learning, education and upskilling in the pharmaceutical and life sciences industry. We do not 
provide, guarantee, or make any promises to students or professionals regarding job 
assurances or internships as part of our services unless explicitly mentioned in the programs 
mentioned  on our website. We never ask for payments to provide internships or jobs under any 
circumstances in any case.  
 
It has come to our attention that certain individuals and groups have been fraudulently using the 
Scholavar brand name to offer jobs, internships, or conduct courses with false promises. These 
individuals are in no way connected to Scholavar, nor do they represent our company or 
partners. Any misuse of the Scholavar name for fraudulent purposes will lead to legal action and 
litigation against those involved. 
 
For your protection, please note: 
 
•⁠  ⁠The only legitimate communications from Scholavar will come from the official sources 
displayed on our website. 
•⁠  ⁠If you are approached with offers or requests not originating from our official channels, please 
disregard them. 
•⁠  ⁠Any complaints or information regarding such fraudulent activities should be emailed to 
contact@scholavar.com. 
For official inquiries, contact: 
 
•⁠  ⁠WhatsApp: +91 9900939036 
•⁠  ⁠Official Email: contact@scholavar.com 
 
We urge all students, professionals, and partners to verify the source of any communication and 
to avoid engagement with unauthorized or suspicious entities. Thank you for your cooperation. 
 


